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To:  kristin.l.jacobson@sprint.com, john.e.mitus@sprint.com, 
pschenkenberg@briggs.com, ckoldsbaek@gvnw.com, 
otc@telco.net, kimberly.nielsen@cingular.com, 
jefft@intelligentcommunityservices.com, dlafuria@fcclaw.com 
(David LaFuria), mary.taylor@centurytel.com, 
cindy.manheim@cingular.com, 
tre.e.hendricks.iii@mail.sprint.com, rickfinn@localaccess.com, 
Harlow@millernash.com, gregkopta@dwt.com, 
msreyno@qwest.com, robert.a.millar@verizon.com, 
tjoconnell@stoel.com, JudyK@ATG.WA.GOV, 
karen@ruralnetwork.net, simonf@atg.wa.gov, tstapleton@wita-
tel.org, rick.weaver@westgatecomm.com, garrin@dc.dcdi.net, 
richard.potter@verizon.com, jbrooks@inlandnet.com, 
74541.2515@compuserve.com
 
Cc:  Tim Zawislak/WUTC@WUTC, Betty 
Erdahl/WUTC@WUTC, Kristen Russell/WUTC@WUTC, 
Records Center 
 
Subject:  UT-073015 - ETC Certification & Plans - Due No later 
Than July 31, 2007 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
     Hello –  

 
In preparation for the annual eligible telecommunications carrier (ETC) certifications and 
plans required by WAC 480-123-060, 070, and 080, the Commission has opened Docket 
UT-073015. Please use this docket number for all filings this year, which are due no later 
than July 31, 2007. 
 
Wireless companies should pay particular attention to WAC 480-123-080(3), which requires 
that a map in .shp format be provided this year. 
 
Please let us know if there is any way in which we can assist you. Thank you. 
 
Bob Shirley 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Tel.  360-664-1292 
FAX  360-586-1150 
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